
Police and Crime Panel Forward work programme (February 2021) 

 

The Work programme for the 2021-22 period will be subject to review, pending the 

outcome of the PCC Elections. 

 

Members are encouraged to contact the Chair of the Panel and Panel Officers to 

suggest items for future consideration.  Officers routinely liaise with the OPCC Staff 

to develop and maintain an effective work programme throughout each year, based 

on direction from the Panel Membership and in the context of identified challenges, 

successes or issues of interest in the criminal justice arena which are relevant to the 

remit of the Panel and the Commissioner. 

 

The following standing item approach will also be reviewed following the elections: 

 

Standard item at each meeting 

Questions to the Commissioner  

Mental Health – verbal update 

 

Items to note at each meeting if available / when applicable 

Commissioner’s decisions 

Performance and Delivery Board minutes  

 

 


